
 
 
 

At the regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting on February 13, 2018, the 
Commission discussed the upcoming fiscal year 2018-2019 work program. The 
Commission expressed the need for civility, communication, collaboration, and 
consensus. As a result, the Commission approved a motion to recommend for the 
consideration of the City Council additional projects to be included in the upcoming 
fiscal year work program. The projects include the following items:  
 

1. Conduct study sessions/forums on the following topics:  
- Introduction to form-based codes/design; 
- State of traffic conditions in Cupertino and how traffic is measured + 

Transition from LOS to VMT; 
- Update and summary of State Housing bills. 

 
2. Reconsider and reassess the City’s allocation system and process. 

 
3. Reevaluate the Heart of the City plan and objectives to be consistent with the rest 

of the city, state and local planning and design trends. 
 

4. Introduce a higher design threshold to promote complete streets, connectivity of 
new developments, and compliance to the 2016 Bicycle Transportation Plan. 
 

5. Consider the installation of parking meters as a design tool for parking and 
traffic control and alleviation.  
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